
MEMORANDUM 
 
November 26, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Kim 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Letter of support 
 
 
Bob Alessio is running across the country in remembrance of 9/11 (see attached sheets).  
He has requested a letter of support from the governor.  I talked with this guy at length 
today, and he’s legit.  There were a lot of articles about him when he ran through the 
Delta this week. 
 
Anyway, can you draft a letter of support and send it to his home address at: 31 Robert 
Road, Stow, MA, 01775. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions.  Thanks. 


